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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00am &  
5:00pm (University Community—during term) 

 

Daily Mass 
Monday - Friday: 8:00am, 12:l0pm  

Saturday - 9:00am 
 

Vespers 
Tuesday and Wednesday - 6:00pm (Chapel) 

Thursday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Every Friday after the 8:00am Mass until noon in  

the Church 

Sacraments 
 Baptism  

Please inquire at the parish office 
 

Penance & Reconciliation 
Thursday  1:30 - 3:30pm  

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30pm ~ Or by appointment 
Upper Church Reconciliation Room  

 

Eucharist  
See Mass and Adoration schedule above 

 

Marriage  
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 

possible (at least six months)  
 

Confirmation  
Celebrated annually, contact the parish office for info 

Holy Orders  
If you feel called to consider a vocation to priesthood or 

diaconate, speak to a priest or call the  
Vocations Office at (617)746-5939 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
This Sacrament will take place immediately follow-
ing the 9:00am Mass on the first Saturday of each 

month, or please contact a priest at anytime   
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Dr. Michael Lescault, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mr. Jeremy Bruns, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, OFFICE MANAGER 
Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR  
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  (RCIA) 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please  call (617) 
491-8400 for information.   

 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 
Contact the Parish office for an parking application  
 

UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY MASS 
Join us for the 5:00 PM University  Community Mass  in St. 
Paul’s Church. 

 

NEW PARISHIONER WELCOME TO SAINT PAUL PARISH! 
To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  
parish office. 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 

Sunday, March 19, 2017:   
Third Sunday of Lent  

9:30am  Memorial: Upton Brady 
11:00am People of the Parish  

 

Monday, 20:  St. Joseph  
 

Wednesday, 22   
12:10pm  Choir School Fund Intention 

 

Thursday, 23:  St. Turibius of Mogrovejo 
 

Friday, 24:  Blessed Oscar Romero 
12:10pm Memorial: Salud Picatoste  

 

Saturday, 25:  Annunciation of the Lord  
 

Sunday, March 26, 2017:   
Fourth Sunday of Lent  

 
 

If today you hear his voice,  

harden not your hearts. 
   Psalm 95 

 

Adoration Of The Blessed Sacrament 
Every Friday, there is Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
from 8:30am—12:00pm (between the two daily Masses).  
Please plan on coming to pray.  Be sure to pray for Peace 
in the Holy Land with the Peace Dove that is lit on the side 
altar. Prayer cards with the history of the origins of the 
Dove and suggested prayers are in the basket by the 
Dove. Also, If you could sign up for an hour a week, or 
once a month, that would be great.  Please contact the 
main office or see the sign up sheet at the Church en-
trance.  We need at least two people for each hour.  This 
is a real blessing for the mission of the Parish, the Harvard 
Catholic Center and the Choir School.   
 

Anointing Of The Sick Sacrament 
The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick is offered af-
ter the 9:00am Mass on the First Saturday of each month.  
Those who are facing surgeries or very serious health is-
sues can see the priest after the Mass.  The Anointing will 
take place near the Statue of Mary at the front left of the 
Church.  The oils are reserved in the “Olea Sancta” Reposi-
tory (Holy Oils) near the Baptismal Font.  Please spread 
the word.  Family and friends are most welcome to be 
present together during the Anointing. 



 THE THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT  
Dear Friends, 
 
I hope that you will take the time to come to the as-we-
speak being renovated Mary Room (formerly Room 202).  
Though there is a way to go, much has happened.  In a 
particular way, I invite to come and see the series of 
beautiful Eisenstadt woodcuts that have been donated 
through the estate of beloved former parishioner Frances 
O’Donnell and framed in her memory by her friend and 
our parishioner, George Bard.  Two other prints will also 
be displayed in the Multimedia Room.  Eisenstadt came 
to prominence by his many illustrations in Dorothy Day’s 
Catholic Worker newspaper.  I am so grateful for these 
gifts.  With last week’s Peace Concert on Saturday and the 
Durufle Requiem on Friday, St. Paul’s continues to lead 
the way in showing how beauty can lead one to Christ. 
 
We are so proud of our RCIA candidates.  For many 
months they have been gathering, studying, and praying 
as they prepare for their full immersion into the life of the 
Church at Easter.  If you regularly attend the 5:00pm 
Mass on Saturday, you know them well!  They have re-
cently attended the Rite of Election at the Cathedral, with 
hundreds of others form around the Archdiocese, for-
merly being accepted for the steps ahead leading to 
Easter.  Over the next several weeks, they will also partici-
pate in the Scrutinies, a series of questions publicly an-
swered at Mass as they declare their readiness for Easter 
celebrations.  Please keep our RCIA candidates in your 
prayers, and we look forward to your joining us at the 
Easter Vigil on April 15 to welcome them fully!  Let me 
thank Mr. Bernie Swain for his great leadership of this 
process, and Fr. Mark and Fr. George’s support as well. 
 
Thank you to all who have contributed the Catholic Ap-
peal.  You are still most welcome to make a pledge if you 
have not yet done so.  The big blue pledge envelopes can 
be placed in the Offertory basket along with your regular 
contribution, left in the designated baskets in the church 
vestibule, or dropped off at the Parish Office at your con-
venience. 
 
Many in our community were travelling during Spring 
Break, some for rest, some on pilgrimage to Rome, some 
on service trips to the Dominican Republic and beyond.  
How blest we are! 
 
In Christ, 
Fr. Kelly 
 

PS  As I write these words, the weather forecast is unsure 
as to what kind of snow we will receive this week.  Here’s 
hoping!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

LENT AT ST. PAUL’S  
 

THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU 

WEDNESDAYS OF LENT— 6:30 PM  to 8:00 PM  
St. Paul’s and all the parishes and chapels of the Archdio-
cese of Boston will be open for individual confessions 
starting, Wednesday, March 8,  6:30pm to 8:00pm.  Please 
visit www.TheLightIsOnForYou.org to help you prepare. It 
has videos, sheets on how to make a good confession, an-
swers to frequently-asked questions. Please make plans to 
come on Lenten Wednesdays and spread the word of this 
special outreach of mercy to those you know. 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Join the boys of St. Paul’s Choir School for Stations of the 
Cross every Friday during Lent at 2:15pm.   Stations  will 
also be celebrated at 5:30pm.   

 

LENTEN COMMUNITY LUNCHES  
The Homeless Out-reach Committee  sponsors the Annual 
Wednesday Lenten Lunch Program. Join us  March 22, 29, 
April 5, at 12:30pm in the lower Church. Guests can come 
in for coffee & bagels in the morning before the meal is 
served.  Contributions of prepared dishes, veggies, fruits, 
fruit juices & desserts may be left at the Parish Center no 
later than 11:00am the day of  the meal. Volunteers to set 
up, greet guests, serve, & clean up are needed. To help, 
call Carol at (617) 666-2855 or Mercedes at (617) 492-
7047. 
 

LENTEN GUIDELINES 
Fridays of Lent are days of abstinence.   FASTING is to be 
observed by all 18 years of age and older, who have not 
yet celebrated their 59th birthday. On a fast day, one full 
meal is allowed. Two other meals, sufficient to maintain 
strength, may be taken according to each one’s needs, but 
together they should not equal another full meal. Eating 
between meals is not permitted, but liquids, including milk 
and juices, are allowed.  ABSTINENCE is observed by all 14 
years of age and older. On days of abstinence, no meat is 
allowed. Note that when health or ability to work would 
be seriously affected, the law does not oblige. When in 
doubt concerning fast  and abstinence, the parish priest 
should be consulted. 

http://www.TheLightIsOnForYou.org


MARCH 19,  2017 

 

 

 
 

BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS INSTITUTE  
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute Interfaith prayer 
and faith sharing gathering will meet this Sunday, March 
19, 3:00pm - 4:30pm in the St. Paul Parish Center Chapel. 
Dr. Dorothy C. Buck will lead the prayer gathering for 
peace and reconciliation among all faith traditions espe-
cially in the Middle East and the Holy Land. For info, leave 
a message at (781) 395-4391,  e-mail 
at dorothy@dcbuck.com or visit www.dcbuck.com 

 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp please contact Nancy Nicolaou at  (617) 
491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS AT ST. PAUL’S 
Mass Intentions for daily and weekend Masses are being 
accepted.  Masses may be offered to remember those 
who have died, for those who are ill, as well as in thanks-
giving for a birthday, anniversary or for a special inten-
tion.  Please contact the Parish Office during the week for 
details and to reserve a particular Mass. 

 

CALLING ALL PHOTOGRAPHERS 
If you have pictures from parish events, meetings, coffee 
hours or just sitting with fellow parishioners, send them 
our way!  The plan is to start including photos in the bulle-
tin as to showcase what a great parish community we 
have!  Photos may be sent to Nancy in the parish office at 
nnicol@stpaulparish.org  
 

FOOD PANTRY  
The food pantry continues to thrive, thanks to the gener-
osity of our donors and volunteers. Last month we re-
ceived a massive donation of brioches from Cardullo's. 
We find that many of our customers are looking for items 
that make their food taste good - salad dressing, Parme-
san cheese, ketchup, salsa, mayonnaise, coffee creamer, 
honey, etc. We never have enough of these items be-
cause most of us don't think to donate them to a food 
pantry. We also need milk and juice as well as healthy 
snacks like granola bars, crackers, dried fruit, and fruit 
cups. Although pasta is always welcome, our supply usu-
ally exceeds the demand. 

 

CHECK OUT WHAT’S HAPPENING  

AT ST. PAUL’S 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL SILENT AUCTION  
Donation of goods or services are being accepted for Mu-
sic In Our Hearts auction.  The Gala is April 1.  For info, e-
mail Sylvia at sylviamlewis@yahoo.com or Dianne at   
dflaherty@choirschool.net   Please support Saint Paul's 
Choir School so it can continue to fulfill its mission! 
  
ADULT FAITH FORMATION  
Bishop Barron’s Catholicism, The Pivotal Players is wonder-
ful! Sunday, March 19 we’ll watch and discuss the 4th film 
in the series, St. Catherine Of Siena  The Mystic from 
1:30pm – 3:00pm in the Multimedia Room.   Next Sunday, 
March 26, 2017,  we’ll watch and discuss G.K. Chester-
ton The Evangelist, same time, same place.   All are wel-
come to attend.  
 

ST. PAUL CLIMATE JUSTICE INITIATIVE 
This spring, a new group will start at St. Paul's focused on 
the issue of climate justice, answering our Holy Father’s 
call in Laudato Si. We will provide a community of support 
and accountability for those desiring to take action in their 
own lives to reduce their carbon footprint, and to advo-
cate  & spread awareness for our cause in our parish com-
munity and beyond. Contact Katherine for information at  
kculbertson@college.harvard.edu.   
 

23rd ANNUAL ADULT SERVICE RETREAT WEEK 

This year’s Annual Adult Service-Retreat Week in 
Eastern Kentucky is July 8-15. Learn more on Tuesday, 
March 7 & Thursday, March 23, 7:00pm at Our Lady 
Help of Christians (Lower) Church, 573 Washington 
Street, Newton, McPherson Room. This is a working-
retreat with daily Mass, meals in common, 'good 
work' and new friends. Cost of $300 covers transpor-
tation, lodging & food. Contact Fr. Ed Riley at (617) 
746-5425 or Vincent Vignaly at vvignaly@gmail.com  

HOLY HOUR AT GLASTONBURY ABBEY 
The Benedictine Monks of Glastonbury Abbey in Hingham 
cordially invited you to a Compline and Holy Hour on Mon-
day, March 27 from 7:45pm – 8:45 pm to pray for voca-
tions. Glastonbury Abbey is located at 16 Hull St. Hingham. 

  

Music in our Heart 

St. Paul’s Choir School Gala & Auction 

Featuring performances by 

3ÏÌɯ"ÏÖÐÙɯÖÍɯ2Ûȭɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚ 

Saturday, April 1, 2017-Venezia Waterfront, Boston 

Tickets available at stpaulchoirschool.com 

mailto:dorothy@dcbuck.com
http://www.dcbuck.com
mailto:sylviamlewis@yahoo.com
mailto:dflaherty@choirschool.net
mailto:kculbertson@college.harvard.edu
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HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER—STUDENT NEWS 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & 

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 

UNDERGRADUATE  

DAYS AWAY!   
Saturday, March 25 
alex.angstrom@gmail.com 
Future Dates:  April 22, May 20 
 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & YOUNG  

PROFESSIONALS DINNER — Just bring $5 
Thursday, March 23 
7:00 PM GATHER; 7:30pm DINE  
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
Future dates: April 20, May 18 
 

YOUNG COUPLES & NEW FAMILIES 
Sunday, March 12 at 10:30am Room 101 
29 Mount Auburn Street 29 Mount Auburn Street 
Engaged? Married? New Family? Come join us for a pot-
luck brunch the second Sunday of each month following 
the 9:30am Mass. HarvardCatholicYCNF@gmail.com 
Future dates:  April 2, May 14, June 11 
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS FILM NIGHT 
Friday, March 31 at 7:00pm 
Wild Strawberries (1957, Sweden) 
Student Lounge -  29 Mount Auburn Street 
Refreshments (including popcorn) served!   
aaronmichaelcaballero@gmail.com 
Future dates: April 28, May 26 
 

LUMEN VERITATIS:  

THEOLOGY DISCUSSION GROUP 
Wednesday, April 5 at 7:00pm 
Multimedia Roomτ29 Mt. Auburn Street 
jason.c.lalonde@gmail.com 
Future dates: April 26, May 17 

EX LIBRIS: BOOK GROUP  

The Lives and Writings of the Saints  
Wednesday, April 12 at 7:00pm 
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
elizabeth.y.choe@gmail.com   
Future dates: April 12, May 10 
 

COR AD COR LOQUITUR:  

THE IMPACT OF FAITH IN LIFE AND WORK 
Thursday, April 6 at 7:00pm  
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
mariadevlin@fas.harvard.edu   
 

GRAD PRAYER AND SCRIPTURE GROUP:  

VERBUM DEI   
Every Sunday at 12:30pm (after 11:00am Mass) 
Student Loungeτ29 Mt. Auburn Street 
Grad students and young professionals gather 
each Sunday to read and reflect on the Sunday readings 
and to share and pray about finding God in everyday life. 
alex.angstrom@gmail.com 

 

THOMISTIC INSTITUTE ON CAMPUS 
Thursday, March 30 at 7:00pm 
Harvard University 
ά²Ƙŀǘ 5ƻ ²Ŝ wŜŀƭƭȅ Yƴƻǿ !ōƻǳǘ aƻǊŀƭ wƛƎƘǘ ŀƴŘ 
²ǊƻƴƎΚέ by Prof. J. Budziszewski, University of Texas, Aus-
tin. Co-sponsored by the Harvard Catholic Students Asso-
ciation and the Harvard Catholic Center Undergraduate 
Student Chaplaincy. Registration TBA 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
{ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀǘ уΥллǇƳ 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8:00 
pm to 9:00pm for Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. Dur-
ing holy hour there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benediction, 
Confession, meditation & music. Following the holy hour 
is Super Tuesday at 9:00pm. Join us at the Catholic Center 
for snacks and conversation. 
 

Join us for the 5:00pm University  

Community Mass St. Paul’s Church 
 

 

HARVARD BUSINESS SCHOOL MASS 

March 19, 2017  Every Sunday  (except Easter) at 8:00pm 
HBS Chapel 
 
 

HARVARD LAW SCHOOL MASS 
March 19  at 6:30pm, WCC 1010   
Apr 2, 9, & 30  
 
 

HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL 
(HMS, HSDM, HSPH, Hospital Residents) 
Wednesdays, 8:30pm, JBM Lounge Vanderbilt Hall, Avenue 
Louis Pasteur, Boston, MA  
Mar 22, Apr 19, May 3 & 17 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION: “PRE CANA”  

ENGAGED COUPLES! March 25 & 26, 2017 
The next Pre Cana class is on Saturday, March 25 and 
Sunday, March 26, 2017. To register, e-mail Nancy at nni-
col@stpaulparish.org. For marriage paperwork, contact 
Fr. George Salzmann at gsalzmann@gmail.com or (617) 
491-8400 ext. 326. 
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